
From: dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk <dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>  
Sent: 27 October 2021 14:29 
To: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: New comments for application 21/02467/F 
 
New comments have been received for application 21/02467/F at site address: OS Parcel 0005 And 
Part OS Parcel 1300 0878 And 7566 Banbury 
 
from Diane Hanney  
 
Address: 
7 The Greensward,Wardington,Banbury,OX17 1RT 
 
Comment type: 
 Objection 
 
Comments: 
I write to make an objection against this cynical application, as it does not differ materially, to the 
planning application that was rejected three years ago. 
 
My objections therefore remain similar as follows 
 
1) Pollution on the A361/M40 roundabout/Hennef Way, this area of the town is already one of the 
worst polluted areas in the country. 
2) Traffic congestion will increase on this side of town, it is already a very congested area which will 
only back up into Banbury. 
3) Another motorway service area on the  M40 is not necessary, given service areas are already 
situated both North and South. 
4) There is not a lack of hotel accommodation in Banbury,  based on experience I can always get a 
room for visiting relatives. I find it very hard to believe that tourists or visitors to Bicester Village 
would look to stay on an industrial estate. 
5} In the local plan this area of green fields was supposed to be for high class engineering jobs, the 
GIGANTIC and truly UGLY buildings that are nearing comp!etion, certainly does not fit the original 
criteria. 
 
I reiterate I strongly object to this application, and I hope that the bigger picture will be considered, 
as I fear that Banbury and the surrounding area is becoming a mass of houses and warehouses, with 
no improvements to infrastruction, which results in pollution and congestion. 
 
DIane Hanney 
Warrington Resident 
 
 
 
 
 
Case Officer: 
Bernadette Owens 
 


